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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF NICARAGUA ADVISING OF THE ABSENCE OF THE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL, AMBASSADOR DENIS RONALDO MONCADA COLINDRES, PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF NICARAGUA TO THE OAS
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Permanent Mission of Nicaragua
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Organization of American States

MPN-OEA-0010

The Permanent Mission of Nicaragua to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent missions and observer missions accredited to the Organization of American States, and has the honor to advise them that the Chair of the Permanent Council, Ambassador Denis Ronaldo Moncada Colindres, Permanent Representative of Nicaragua to the Organization, will be away from headquarters from January 22 to 30, 2013.

During his absence, the Permanent Council will be led by Ambassador John Beale, Vice Chair of the Council and Permanent Representative of Barbados.

The Permanent Mission of Nicaragua to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the permanent and observer missions to the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., January 21, 2013

To the

Permanent Missions and Observer Missions to the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

CP30064E04
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